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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Lifelong Texan, and millennial tech
entrepreneur of start-up LLC for 15
years, here. Please support
President Trump by holding Speaker
Burrows accountable for this
embarrassing mess! Speaker Burrows
and the rest of the behind-the-
scenes uniparty establishment quote
unquote "republicans" should be
ashamed that they *ALLOWED* the
TXLege democrats to abandon their
posts and flee to Illinois, to try
to defeat passage of the new
Redistricting Maps, which are 100%
needed. Speaker Burrows should
resign in disgrace, but pass the
maps before he goes. True GOP
Republicans in TXLege should
continuously write letters to Lt Gov
Patrick, Speaker Burrows, and Greg
Abbott; informing them not to think
they're fooling everyday Texans with
strongly-worded letters and Fox News
hits. Vacate the democrats' seats,
and Governor Abbott should do the
writs of election to fill those
vacancies. PASS THE MAPS!

 




